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From: Sheila Johnstone 
Sent: 26 November 2022 15:06
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Proposal to build more houses north of the Goodmores development

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

From Peter and Sheila Johnstone, 29 Hereford Close, EX8 5QT 
 
Dear Sirs, 
We object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, 
Lymp_10, Lymp_14) in the Local Plan. Instead plans to build a new community in the area north of 
Hill Barton should be accelerated and more town centre sites in Exmouth be found. 
This area is an important green area between Exmouth and Lympstone and the Pebblebed Heaths. Its 
development would be very damaging to wildlife (flora and fauna) and to the environment of the 
district. 
The infrastructure in the area is very inadequate for a substantial population increase. The nearby roads 
are too narrow and there are no pavements for pedestrians. There are no nearby schools, no shops and 
no GP surgeries for a long distance. 
Yours faithfully, Peter and Sheila Johnstone 


